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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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COVID-19 Update 

Thank you to all those who have been following our COVID-19 guidance carefully. We continue to 

ask that only one member of the family comes through the gate at pick-up and that you promptly 

make your way off the school grounds following pick-up. We look forward to welcoming more 

children back after a period of isolation next week. 

Outdoor Learning Project 

We are about to embark on an exciting new 

project! We are putting plans in place to develop 

the school grounds just behind the Year 5 and 

Year 6 classrooms at the back of the school. We 

hope to turn this area into a wonderful outdoor 

learning space and to do this, we need your help! 

Please look out for further details coming your 

way today via parentmail. 

 

  

Y6 Blackland Farm Residential 

Word from Blackland Farm is that Year 6 

have had an unforgettable week! A huge 

thank you to Mr Langlois, Mrs Billington  

and Mrs Gosden for all  

their efforts in making  

the week so special.  

Look out for a full  

report in our next  

newsletter!   

Dates for your Diary 

September 2021 

Monday 27  8:45am Y4 Book Fair  

 3:20pm Y6 Book Fair 

October 2021 

Friday 1  Fair Trade Tuck Shop 

Mon 25 – Fri 29 Half Term 

November 2021 

Monday 1 First day back at school 

Headteacher Award 

Izabela is a worthy recipient of the award this 

week for her fantastically imaginative story 

(which she wrote at home) featuring, among other 

things, a shapeshifter and a giant granny! Tilly, 

Abbie, Tom, Cameron and Viktor are also 

winners for their brilliant teamwork to create 

this fantastic model of the solar system. 

 

  

Please help us to keep records up to date 

If your child’s medical needs including 

allergies and medication have changed please 

let the school office know.  Also if any of 

your contact details have changed please let 

the school office know.  

 

 

 

 

Mark 9:35 
 

‘Anyone who wants to be first must be 

the very last, and the servant of all.’ 
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